Midwestern Pet Foods
617 South D Street
309-734-3121

City of Monmouth

Dear Lewis Steinbrecher

Following up on the city meeting in April where | had requested the following.

e Permission to fix the sidewalk and possibly pave the gravel / sidewalk area on

west side of main plant running parallel to D street.
o This permission has been granted.

* Requesting City of Monmouth vacate south B street from tracks to middle of
intersection of B & 6™ Ave .. Allowing MPF to maintain this portion of road due to
heavy truck traffic and company needs. This would be identical to permission you
granted for West 8" behind treat plant.

o Requesting this issue to be granted in writing.

e Request for 6" street to be resurfaced and the S curve of 6™ and D be fixed as
soon as possible, as well as the 6™ and D street where we have major pot holes,
this could possibly be playing part in the elevated problem with trucking
company's breaking off telephone poles.

o Update from Andy Jackson was that 6"Ave.  resurface project would be
early August.

Warm regards,

Mike Sheid
Plant Manager





